
 
 

Week ending 

02/03/2018
Daisy Class

World Book Day 

Stay and Play

The sign up sheets will be 
available from Monday 5th March 
for our 'Stay and Play' week! You 

are invited to join us in Daisy 
Class straight after drop off on 
Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday 
of the week commencing 12th 

March. Please ask a member of 
the Nursery team for further 

information. 

Number of the week
This week we explored the number 5! 
We counted groups of 5 and hunted 

for the number 5 in Daisy class! 
Home Learning 

See if you can spot any numbers or 
shapes around you. It could be road 

signs, at home, in the supermarket or 
you could even make some numbers in 
the snow! Take some photos to share 

in Daisy class! 

Bounce for Books
Many thanks to all of those who have 

returned your sponsorship forms. The money 
raised goes directly to the school and the 

money will be spent on new books and reading 
resources. The children had so much fun and 

loved bouncing on the bouncy castle!   

World Book Day
We had such fun dressing up in our World 

Book Day costumes and talking all about our 
favourite book characters. We were so 

impressed with all of the fantastic costumes! 
Well done Daisies! 

Tapestry! 
Please check your emails. You 

should have all received an 
invitiation to set up a Tapestry 

login which will allow you to see all 
the FANTASTIC things we have 
been doing in Daisy class! Please 
speak to Miss Roberts if there 

are any problems. 

Sound of the week 'm'
This week we have learnt the sound 
'm'. We thought of many marvellous 
words beginning with 'm'. Lots of us 
were very excited to spot the 'm' 

sound in our names, we noticed a big 
'M' at the beginning of names and a 
small 'm' in our names! We thought 
of mess, money, monkey, Miss and 
many more! Look  up the YouTube 

song - Jolly Phonics 'm' song. 

All about books
We have read lots of different books 
this week! We have looked at front 
covers and thought about what they 

tell us. We have thought about 
different characters and what their 
voices might sound like. On Thursday 

we did lots of learning about Goldilocks 
and the Three Bears! We read the 

story, acted it out with props and even 
made playdough porridge!


